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It is our school policy that all children wear school uniform when attending school, representing the school, or

when participating in a school-organised event outside normal school hours. We believe that that school uniform

promotes a sense of pride in the school and engenders a sense of community and belonging towards the school.

Following consultation with Governors and parents, the Hythe school uniform consists of:

Girls Boys PE

Grey skirt or pinafore dress/trousers

White blouse/polo shirt

Red sweatshirt/jumper or cardigan

with logo (compulsory)

White or grey socks or tights

Black shoes

Summer dress in red stripes or checks

House tie (year 6)

School book bag

Grey trousers/shorts

White shirt/polo shirt

Red sweatshirt/jumper or

cardigan with logo(compulsory)

Grey/black or white socks

Black shoes

House tie (year 6)

School Book bag

Black shorts

White t-shirt or polo shirt

Black tracksuit

Trainers for outdoor games or

plimsolls

Swimming kit will be required for

the summer term, including

compulsory swimming hat which is

provide.

Children with long hair must have

this tied back during PE sessions.

We regard suitable footwear to be part of our school uniform. Fashion shoes, especially those with heels, and

trainers are not suitable for school use.     

Jewellery in School

Children are not allowed to wear jewellery in school, except recognised religious jewellery. This includes rings,

bracelets and necklaces. Only stud earrings are permitted and children should be able to remove these

themselves for PE to comply with Surrey County Council’s health and safety regulations. Children should only

wear a watch if they can tell the time and then they wear it at their own risk. This is a reasonable request as it

is made to ensure the safety of all our children and the security of their belongings.

The role of Parents

We ask all parents who send their children to our school to support the school uniform policy by ensuring their

child has the correct uniform, and that it is clean and in good repair.


